
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

22nd June 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to announce that Miss Amy Winter has been appointed as our 

Year 5 & 6 class teacher and will join our team in September.  After a 

thorough interview process, Miss Winter demonstrated her excellent subject 

knowledge and her teaching was of a very high standard.  We are confident 

she will be a great asset to our team.  Miss Winter will spend time in school 

prior to the summer holidays, meeting staff, pupils and parents.  I know you will 

join me in welcoming Miss Winter into our Tilston School Community.  

 

 

The price of a school meal will increase to £2.30 per day from September. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to receive a universal 

infant free school meal. 

 

Dinner money should be paid in advance. Please ensure payment for all 

meals taken is made before the end of the term. Payment can be made 

online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk or by cash or cheque at the school office. 

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to work hard. A hidden benefit of 

hard work is increased motivation and inspiration. The satisfaction we feel and 

our accomplishments, will leave us feeling a new sense of energy and focus 

for our next project or goal. Success requires hard work, however hard work 

rewards with much more than success alone.  Well done to the following 

children who have worked hard all week. 

 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 25th June  

Monday All day breakfast with pork sausage (Quorn sausage 

available for vegetarians)  

Tuesday Minced beef pie or jacket potato with cheese 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Chicken Dinner 
Thursday Pasta in tomato sauce or jacket and cheese 

Friday Fish & chips or jacket and cheese  
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Tilston School Association (TSA) News: Summer Fair on Friday, 6th July 

 

With only two weeks to go before the Summer Fair, organisation is in full 

swing! We still need as many jam jars as possible filled to the value of £1 for 

our popular jam jar stall. These can be brought into school any time between 

now and the fair. We are having a non-uniform day next Friday (29th June). 

Please bring a bottle next Friday for the tombola stall.  

 

If you are able to volunteer some of your time to help run a stall, please speak 

to a member of the TSA or Mrs Farmer. We would also appreciate donations 

of cakes (either bought or homemade). These can be brought to school on 

the morning of the fair.  Thank you for your support, TSA 
 

Helpers’ Tea 

 

This week we held our annual Helpers’ Tea Summer Concert to say thank you 

to volunteers who have supported us throughout the year.  It was lovely to see 

and hear so many of our musicians playing.  Thank you to all who attended, 

we hope you had a fabulous afternoon.  
 

Reception Intake Evening: Monday, 2nd July 

 

Our Reception Intake Evening will run on Monday 2nd July.  This is an 

information evening for parents of our next Reception cohort and it runs from 

6.30 pm (it will last around an hour). You will have a chance to meet your 

child’s Year 6 buddy and find out more about your child’s Reception year. 

Please feel free to bring your child if you wish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Megan: working hard all week. 
Y1 Nathan: working hard on different sentence types. 
Y2 Eve: for her determination with exclamation sentences. 
Y3 Oli: working hard and giving his best all week. 
Y4 Erin: working hard to give her best in all areas. 
Y5 Charlie: having fun whilst working hard. 
Y6 Holli: for working hard to encourage others to learn their lines 

for the production. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://getdrawings.com/musical-notes-drawing&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjL4Javh-DbAhWSV8AKHTQQDe4QwW4IMjAO&usg=AOvVaw3pIHQVrRPLsFyuVcaJstWL


  

 

Year 5 Curriculum Day: Friday, 13th July 

 

Bishop Heber High School runs a special day for Year 5 pupils each year to 

help them meet staff and make new friends with pupils from other schools. 

This year, the event will take place at Bishop Heber High School.  The aims 

of the day are to encourage the children to work collaboratively, to 

generate creative thinking and to promote independent learning. Parents 

are responsible for taking their children to BHHS and they are expected to 

arrive between 9.15 and 9.25 am (they need to be collected at  

2.30 pm). In previous years, parents have shared lifts so if your child is 

taking part, it may be worth talking to others at this stage. Thank you.  

 
 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

30th June 2pm- Church Fete at Grafton Hall  

2nd July 3pm- EYFS to Year 1 meeting for parents (opportunity to meet Mrs 

Bryan & Mrs Berry) 

2nd July 6:30pm- New Reception intake meeting. 

3rd July- Year 6Leavers’ Service at Chester Cathedral  

6th July 1.30pm- Sports Day  

6th July 3:30-5:30pm- TSA Summer Fair 

10th July 2pm & 6:30pm- KS2 Production of Wizard of Oz. 

16th July 6:30pm- Leavers’ Service at St Mary’s Church (Year 6 only) 

17th July- New Intake Day (Y6 children to BHHS & other children will spend the 

morning in new classes) Further details to follow 

20th July- Children break up 

23rd/24th INSET- Staff training on ‘Superflex’, transition meetings and English 

Action Plan. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/stdavids/information-2/diary-dates/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwja45igjuDbAhULDcAKHSnDAvsQwW4IGDAB&usg=AOvVaw1QQjVphcLjCcStgcYDa0nC


  

 

Church Fete 

 

We have had a total of 11 slips returned to participate in the Year 3 & 4 

dance at the Church Fete on Saturday 30th June.  We will have to cancel the 

dance routine if we do not have more children.  We would really appreciate 

your support and it would be a fantastic opportunity for the children to show 

off their fabulous dancing skills and entertain the crowds. 

 

We would like to welcome ALL children to join us for the singing at the Fete.  If 

your child is able to join us, please sign and return the attached slip.  We will 

be representing our school, so we would appreciate children coming in 

school uniform please. 

 

Prayer of the week: by Ellie (Worship Leader) 

 
Thank You for the life we live, and for making each person different.  Amen 
 

 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort  

 
 

Tilston School Singing- ALL welcome 

 

My child………………………………………………… will/ will not be able to join in 

with the singing performance at the Church Fete on Saturday 30th June 2018. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………….. Date ……………………… 
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